
Construction Update
•	 Iron workers and carpenters continue work on the internal parts of the western bridge span. 
•	 Construction continues on the bridge support wall on the western span of the bridge structure. 
•	 Roadway excavation, work on the Norco monument, and construction on ADA compliant sidewalk ramps 	
	 begin this week on Hamner Avenue from Detroit Street to Alhambra Street. This work will continue 	 	
	 through mid-May. 
•	 Roadway excavation and curb and gutter work on Hamner Avenue near Citrus Street related to the block 	
	 wall work is planned for Monday – Friday.
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The contents of this alert are subject to change without warning due to weather or unforeseeable construction changes.
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	 Traffic flagging planned on Hamner Avenue at Citrus Street

Looking north above 
Hamner Avenue, crews  
are working at different  
segments on the western 
span bridge structure. 

Friday, April 29 
Monday and Tuesday, May 2 and 3  
Watch for trucks entering and exiting the job site.

7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Saturday work is scheduled on April 30 6 a.m. to 3 p.m.


